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October 27, 2021 
 

New Product Announcement 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Winland Electronics is excited to announce the anticipated release of its EnviroAlert Professional® 
line of products, currently expected to be available for order in the first quarter of 2022. The EA 
Professional line will initially include a controller/gateway as well as wireless sensors and 
transmitter. The gateway will also be compatible with all of our current hard-wired sensors. The EA 
Professional line was created to better equip users with added features as well as the ability to add 
additional capabilities and hardware in the future. The EAPro® Gateway will be compatible with 
our INSIGHT cloud-based monitoring platform as well. Information pertaining to specifications and 
pricing will be released soon. 
 
This letter serves as a formal notification that Winland Electronics is discontinuing the production 
of the products below. Winland Electronics acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform its 
customers of its intent to end life of products in order to enable its customers to prepare for 
alternatives.  
 
The following products will no longer be available after current inventory levels are sold. As of the 
date of this letter, there are sufficient levels for the remainder of 2021; however, demand will 
influence quantities available. When ordering, it is advisable to obtain availability by contacting our 
office. 
 

Discontinuing        New/Replacement 
 EA800-IP       EAPro® Gateway 
 EA-WTS       EAPro® WTS 
 EA-WHS       EAPro® WHS 
 EA-WMFS       EAPro® WMFT 
        
 
 *Warranty and support for these products will continue to be available. 
 
 
Winland Electronics appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to 
continuing to grow our product line as well as adding new items in the future. 
 
Inquiries and requests should be directed through our normal sales channels or directly with our 
office at 800-635-4269. 


